
NONSUBSTANTIVE CHANGE REQUEST

FOR COLLECTION 3060-0798

The Commission is submitting a non-substantive change request to the 
Office of Management and Budget (OMB) for review and approval.  The 
Commission inadvertently submitted FCC Form 601 with question 11b. 
contained in it.  That question should not have been included in the form.  
The correct version of the form is being submitted to OMB with this 
submission.


